
Information about Background Checks 

USA Curling uses the National Center for Safety Initiatives (NCSI) to conduct all background screens. 
NCSI also conducts all screens for the U.S. Olympic Committee. All clubs are encouraged to use the same 
screening company. The benefit to that is that the USCA and local clubs can share screening results with 
the permission of the individual. Thus, if John Smith does a curling club background screen through 
NCSI, then decides to work with USA Curling in a capacity that requires a background screen, he can opt 
to share that information through the NCSI system. This also works the other way around. Someone 
who has a USA Curling screen can opt to share with a curling club on the same system. It alleviates the 
cost of people having to do it twice. 

USA Curling’s group rate of $20 per check is available to all member clubs. As some counties charge fees 
to access their information, additional charges may be applicable. They are simply pass-through fees to 
the county. A second check, which is included in the fee, is conducted at the 6-month mark as an 
additional precaution.  Below you will find our contact at NCSI.  Call Suzanne with questions, and let her 
know that you are a member of the USCA. 

Suzanne Boyd 
Account Manager 
P.O. Box 39008 
Cleveland, OH 44139 
Toll Free: (866) 833-7100 x106 
Fax: (440)542-9833 
SuzanneB@ncsisafe.com 
http://www.ncsisafe.com 
 

mailto:SuzanneB@ncsisafe.com
http://www.ncsisafe.com/

